Abby Godfrey

We need a moratorium on fracking in the DE Valley Basin. At this time, the DRBC's proposed
regulations allow dumping of fracking waste in the river basin. This highly toxic waste material
includes hundreds of "exempt chemicals." Radioactive materials are also a part of the toxic mix that
will be dumped into the river. The "proposed treatment" cannot remove radioactive particles.
Additionally, the fracking industry will be pumping-out fresh water directly from the watershed for
use in drilling operations elsewhere. This is a direct threat to public health which can only be
eliminated by imposing a permanent ban on fracking in the Delaware River Watershed Region.



